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Fiscal Analysis 

 
Per OMMA HB2023 (license transfer) - These changes may potentially decrease licensing revenue. The 

full impact is unknown because it will be based on the number of licensees that opt to purchase an 

existing license under a $500 transfer fee rather than apply for a new license with a $2,500 application 

fee. Licensing funds are under the jurisdiction of OSDH and do not come to OMMA.  

 
HB2023 (school distance) - These changes may potentially have a limited fiscal affect, as it would allow 

licensees to continue to maintain and renew licenses that may not be eligible to hold a license given 

school distance restriction changes. It is unknown how many licensees would be able to maintain their 

current location with this grandfathering provision or how many would opt to move a business rather than 

cease to operate a dispensary. Licensing funds are under the jurisdiction of OSDH and do not come to 

OMMA.  
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Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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